From: zhaifeng [mailto:zhaifeng@dns.com.cn]
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2008 3:59 AM

To: Stacy Burnette

Cc: Tim Cole; Khalil Rasheed

Subject: Re:ICANN Notice of Breach

Dear Stacy Burnette,

I'm sorry for replying so late because of a long public holiday.We pay a lot
of attention to this issue.The domain names you mentioned were processed by us
before and you'll find most of them have been placed an Hold status or canceled
after registrants failed to correct WHOIS information.maybe we have misunderstood
the term "reasonable steps" and just thought disabling the domain names was
enough before.Now we are carrying out a project to verify all of data in our
WHOIS database and improve workflow of processing complained domain names,we hope
this problem can be solved completely,so we would like to communicate with you on
this issue and take your sugguestions that will help us solve this issue.and any
supervision is also welcome.May I call you at 23:30 Wednesday,October 8,2008
UTC(maybe 16:30 in your place)?If the time I refer to is not available,could you
provide me an available time range?Thank you.

Best Regards,

Jeff Zhai

Beijing Innovative Linkage Tech Ltd.

ADDR:20/F,Block A,SP Tower,Tsinghua Science Park
Building 8,No.1 Zhongguancun East Road
Haidian District,Beijing 100084,P.R.China

ZIP : 100084



